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Chairman McGinn and Members of the senate Local Government CommiƩee, 

I am submiƫng my tesƟmony in support of SB510.  It is only right if a property owner is required to 
reconnect to the sewer lines within 10 days of request, then the city needs to fall under the same sort of 
guidelines.  A definiƟve Ɵme frame to reconnect would be nice to have on the books.  Again, I am voicing 
my support for bill SB510. 

 

Respecƞully, 

BreƩ Anderson 
Republican Precinct CommiƩeeman 
Sedgwick County 


